
Planning Board 

Minutes of the March 9, 2009 Meeting 

 
The meeting was called to order at 7:10 by Chairman Paul Lawrence 

 

Members present -  Steve Littlefield, Heather Quimby, Duke Simoneau, Roxy Hall, Paul 

Lawrence, Eric Frerking 

 

There was no formal business in front of the board.  There was informal discussion about 

presentation of the Shoreland Zoning Ordinance to the town meeting.  There was also a 

heads-up that there may be a subdivision application forthcoming to the board in the near 

future.  Also, there will be three newly elected board members at the next meeting, with 

Dale Thomas’ term expiring, and Duke and Heather retiring from the board. 

 

Duke moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:30 

 

Submitted by secretary Eric Frerking 

 


